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THOUGHT FOR TIE DAY:
Love of pleasure is the disease which makes men most despicable.
WINTER QUARTER REGISTRATION:
Registration for students now on campus is November 15 - 24. Please plan and pre­
pare accordingly.
JOB OPPORTUNITIES:
Girl needed to work Mondays and Saturdays 5 to 11 p.m. Must have a car. (Waitress 
work at Snack Bar)
Girl needed to work housecleaning Thursdays from 11:30 or noon to 4 or 4:30 p.m. 
(Must furnish own transportation to and from Bellevue. See Miss Guy if interested.
INSTRUMENTAL ENSEMBLE:
Dick Evans will be directing a class in "Instrumental. Ensemble" during the Winter 
quarter. If interested, be sure to get it on your schedule.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
There is a need for directors and helpers for Bible Clubs. Also, anyone willing 
to provide transportation contact Emily Carpenter or Mr. Turner. Thank you.
A piano player is needed for Snoqualime Assembly of God. Dedication and faith­
fulness wanted more than talent. Transportation will be provided. Contact 
Jerry Maddicks B-105.
KNCC NEWS:
You may win a free album by guessing when the special broadcast on the Second 
Coming will be broadcast. The last day Id turn in your answers has been 
changed. It will be Tuesday, November 16. Turn in your answers to eldyn 
Houger, Ray Braun, Jim Book or the Administration Building.
BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS:
Students attending the Basic Youth Conflicts Seminar and who would want to 
take sack Lunches should sign up in the Cafeteria.
ATTENTION EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be no Sea-Tac Witness or U-Witness this weekend due to Basic Youth 
Conflicts. However, if an individual or group of individuals would like to go 
on their own, please contact John Tobin for materials necessary.
PEP BAND:
There will be Pep Band practice tonight, November 9 at 7:00 p.m. in S-2.
OPERATION JOB SEARCH:
For use of students, faculty and staff, a Directory of Student's Sales and 
Services is being developed by Operation Job Search Personnel. If you wish 
to be listed in this Directory, obtain the form at the Administration Building 
and fill it out before November 15. It should be returned to Miss Guy's Box.


